
TRUSTEE MINUTES TOWN OF WEARE NOVEMBER 17, 2021 

Members present were Lynda Fiala. Michael Pelletier and alternate Tom Clow. 

The minutes of our October meeting were Approved with the exception of a member 

name typo. 

The Trustees approved an additional payment of $950.00 for ground work around the 

new town sign. 

Payments now approved total $6,150.00. Tom Clow abstained from voting. 

The MS9 report as of September 30 was discussed and approved. 

The MS10 report as of September 30 was discussed. Lynda Fiala will reach out to 

Citizens bank for clarification on accounting issues we could not resolve during the 

meeting. 

Bank reconciliation was approved as of the October statement. 

Next Trustee meeting is to be held on December 8, 2021 

Respectably submitted by Michael Pelletier Trustee 

 


